Inter-Office Memorandum
Office of Law

LEGISLATIVE COMMENT

DATE: October 6, 2021

TO: Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator
COW Committee

THRU: Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney

THRU: Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney

FROM: Amanda Denison, Associate County Attorney

RE: CB-107-2021

The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced bill as it was introduced on
September 28, 2021 and finds it to be in proper legislative form. The Office of Law finds the
following potential impediments to its enactment:

- Pg 3, L. 18: “Signage shall be limited to minimum necessary.” This language is

vague and requires additional information or definition.

- Reconcile changes proposed in CB-48-2021 with CB-107-2021(electric vehicle

charging stations)

The Office of Law offers the following technical amendments:
- Pg.3,L21. Change “f”to “of”



